
I have been going to Molalla State Park for years.  You can walk down to the river bank there.  I go there with my dog often because 
he loves to fetch and swim in the river.
In recent years, if I don't go early in the day, before it warms up, the waves hitting the shore a big problem.  My dog has a hard time 
swimming out there, let alone a human.
I don't understand why, that just because someone can afford a $100,000 dollar boat that makes huge waves, they should get to 
operate it wherever they want.  They are frankly pushing many other users off the river.  It's not fair.  They shouldn't be allowed is 
this narrow river.
Thank you for your consideration.


